
On October 22 we celebrate Pope John Paul II.  

He was born in Poland on May 18, 1920 and was 

elected Pope on October 16, 1978 and died on 

April 2, 2005.  On May 1, 2011 he was beatified 

and was canonized April 22, 2014. He was the 

first Pope born in Poland and the first non-Italian 

Pope in four centuries. 

The Idaho Catholic Youth Conference 
(ICYC) is just around the corner March 
7th thru the 9th.  This is an annual event 
for high school students where they 
engage in music, entertainment, talks 
and most importantly the sacraments. 

This is a high energy event that allows for youth to be freely be 
themselves and encounter our Lord in His church. 

“The Women of Faith Group” Meets On the 
FOURTH Thursday of every Month at 6 P.M. in 
the Parish Hall.  Next meeting is October 24, 

 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Rectory  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

Knight’s Next Meeting—Oct 17, 2024—7:00 PM 
 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 
Ralph Rhea—November 7th 

Lyle Laeger—December 12th 

 

Happy birthday to these Knights born 

in October!  Roger Coles, Fr. Andrew 
Colvin, Billy Cunningham, Mike Phillips, 
Scott Slinker, Anton Williamson,  

Religious Education Classes start today Sunday October 20 
following the 9:30am Mass. Thank you to those who have 
volunteered to help with the classes. Due to the lack of 
volunteers to help with the RE program there will be NO 
KINDERGARTEN OR 1ST GRADE CLASS.   

Classes will be as follows: 

2nd grade (1st Communion) 

3rd & 4th 

5th & 6th (Confirmation) 

7th to 12th Youth Group 

If you have not registered your youth please contact the office. 

Are you interested in becoming an altar server?  Training will be 
after the 9:30am Mass on November 3rd.  For more information 
please contact the office. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact the office.  Thank you! 

Coffee Hour Schedule  
 

Oct 27—Al & Michelle McCauley 
Nov 3—Turkey Dinner 

Nov 10—Knights of Columbus Breakfast 

Church Greeters Schedule  
 

Oct 27—Swart & DeChant Families 
Nov 3—Gail & Matt Armstrong 

Nov 10—Joe & June Hayes 

RIGHT TO LIFE 

Annually Right to life 
sponsors a pro-life 
contest for students.   

It is a wonderful 
opportunity for 
parents to talk to their 
youth about Right to life and what it means. 

Student pro-life contests: Draw, write, speak, design, 
film 

Opportunities for all grade levels! Win at the local level 
and move on to the state level for CASH PRIZES! 
(Deadline January 17, 2025) visit ortl.org/contest for 
more details! Or contact the office for entry form. 


